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Lisa Elgin

From: Ryan Howser

Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2024 11:37 AM

To: Lisa Elgin

Subject: FW: Public Hearing Schedule

Lisa, 

 

This is the email from the applicant I mentioned. They are requesting that the BOCES approval of location 

be scheduled for the 8/15 Planning Commission hearing. 

 

From: bill@guman.net <bill@guman.net>  

Sent: Monday, July 1, 2024 9:30 AM 

To: Ryan Howser <RyanHowser@elpasoco.com> 

Subject: Public Hearing Schedule 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

Hi Ryan – thanks again for the call on Friday. I appreciated it. 

 

You indicated that Estates at Cathedral Pines and BOCES could both be scheduled for the PC public hearing on 

August 1st. After we spoke, I realized I am scheduled for surgery (ear drum repair) on July 31st. I don’t know what the 

recovery process will be like, but it’s under general anesthesia so it might be better for me if these hearings were 

scheduled for the August 15th PC meeting since I will be the presenter. 

 

Please let me know if this will work instead. 

 

Thanks, 

Bill 
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